
 
 
 
 
 

 
H. Arnold Muller, MD, Emergency Medicine Resident Scholarship Award 

Presented by the American Trauma Society, Pennsylvania Division 
 
H. Arnold Muller, MD, FACEP, a 1953 graduate of Dartmouth Medical School, was the founding Chief of Emergency 
Medicine at the Penn State Milton S. Hershey Medical Center in 1973. Later, as the Pennsylvania Secretary of Health, Dr. 
Muller fought for the accreditation of trauma centers and for the development of training standards for Emergency 
Medical Technicians. From 1987 to 2003, Dr. Muller served as Chief of the Emergency Department at the Lebanon, PA 
VA Medical Center. He retired from practice in 2003. Dr. Muller served on the American Trauma Society, PA Division 
Board of Directors for over 30 years before achieving emeritus status in 2014. The H. Arnold Muller, MD, Emergency 
Medicine Resident Scholarship Award is bestowed by the PA Division of the American Trauma Society to an emergency 
medicine resident in Pennsylvania who displays the highest standards in professionalism and patient interaction, areas 
in which Dr. Muller excelled. 
 
 
Scholarship Award Criteria: 

1. Applicant must be enrolled in an emergency medicine residency program at an accredited Pennsylvania hospital. 
2. A letter of recommendation must be submitted by a member of the hospital medical staff, other than family, 

who is actively involved with the applicant’s work experience. 
3. The applicant must verify his/her availability to attend the ATSPA Conference scheduled for April 23-24, 2024, at 

the Lancaster Marriott at Penn Square in Lancaster, PA.  
4. Applicant must attend the award presentation at 12:05 pm at the 2024 ATSPA Conference on Tuesday, April 23, 

2024.  
 
To apply for the H. Arnold Muller, MD, Emergency Medicine Resident Scholarship Award, please complete the online 
submission form by following the link below.  
 
The scholarship award recipient will be provided an ATSPA conference registration at no cost (April 23-24, 2024), two 
nights’ conference lodging at Lancaster Marriott at Penn Square, and travel expenses to attend the conference (i.e., 
vehicle mileage, tolls, and meals, excluding alcoholic beverages). The total value of the scholarship to attend the 
conference is approximately $1000.  
 
Applications must be received no later than Friday, January 26, 2024. Apply today by clicking here.  
 
 

https://atspa.wufoo.com/forms/mvwj1eu0mhbb15/

